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Executive Committee Report 
 
Drainage Design and Construction Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Utility Committee address the Utility Fiscal Policy amendments that may 
be necessary to allow some of the drainage projects to be funded by grants, 
such as the Municipal Sustainability Initiative Grant. 

History 

At the June 24, 2013, Executive Committee meeting, the June 24, 2013, 
Financial Services and Utilities report CR_107 was considered and the 
following motion was passed: 

That Administration provide a report that provides a detailed analysis 
of the full per meter costs included in those projects built by the City of 
Edmonton listed in Table 1 of Attachment 1 of the June 24, 2013, 
Financial Services and Utilities report CR_107. 

Attachment 

June 24, 2013, Financial Services and Utilities report CR_107 
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